The center
of

revival!

April 2009

/ NEEDED:
PRAYER WARRIORS TO REACH AFRICA!

This month (April), we leave for Africa. Why now? Mallory and I, traveling with our 10 year
old Brian and our Team in Africa, have the incredible opportunity to teach the Bible to:

14,500 students
every week in May - July!

Many of these students can be sent to the rest of Africa with the gospel — an army of African
missionaries! But we need your help to see it happen!

Will you accept the challenge? Would you commit to pray daily, 15 minutes a week for us as
we spend the next 3 months bringing the good news of Christ and the scriptures to over 200,000
people (counting our teaching and a great evangelistic campaign in Kisumu) in Africa? This
trip can help shake the continent for Christ... but we cannot do it without your fervent prayers
and generous gifts.

Thousandé came forward to receive Christ in our 2008 campaign — pray for 2009!

In order to sign up to be a Prayer Warrior for these next months, please do one of three things:
1) Send back the card in the enclosed envelope, 2) email us and let us know you’ll be a Prayer
Warrior for us, or 3) call us. This great campaign will cost approximately $165,000. We need
your help in prayer and giving for this trip! Thank you for partnering with us!

Yours in Christ,

(B C—
Bob, for the Team

Bob Boyd Evangelistic Association ~ PO Box 6171 ~ Norfolk, VA 23508 ~ (757) 624-9001
bbea@bobboyd.org ~ www.bobboyd.org



